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Allegra has been an outstanding student, a student advocate, and
community builder since the moment she arrived at SBCC in Fall 2019. In
her role as ASG President, she initiated and coordinated a number of
highly successful events, such as the Women Leadership panel
discussions and the ASG student giveaway events. Additionally, she has
served as a Student Ambassador, as an Umoja Peer Mentor, and has
volunteered for the Center for Equity and Social Justice, the Food Pantry,
the Well, and the International Student Program. Allegra has proven to be
an inclusive leader who is always looking for ways to contribute and learn.
In addition to all of her extracurricular activities, she has maintained a 3.44
cumulative GPA.

Allegra’s Words of Gratitude
I want to start off by thanking the International Student Support Program for
this award. This award is the best I could have received and wished for. As
an international student who came here with a dream in mind, this award
makes every effort worth it.
I came to Santa Barbara City College knowing nobody but my wish was to
be as much involved as possible. I started as a member of the
Ambassadors program and worked my way to the student government. I
am so grateful for the opportunities that I had and the support from my
international community.
Thank you to the International Student Support Program for acknowledging
my work and my involvement at school. Thank you SBCC for the
opportunity to be great and to be able to embrace all of your amazing
programs. I am filled with so much gratitude and appreciation, I will cherish
this award forever.
Thank you
Allegra Kabukapua Kalombo


